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RAYS OF HOPE: AIDING THE FLOOD-AFFECTED
FAMILIES OF KUTADAMPADAM

Understanding the gravity of the situation,
the Oleevia Foundation quickly mobilized
its resources to provide immediate relief to
those in need. On August 3rd 2024, our
team distributed 12 essential food kits to 12
families who had borne the brunt of the
flood’s wrath. Each kit was carefully
prepared to provide sustenance during this
critical period, containing staple items such
as rice, pulses, cooking oil, and other
essentials that would help these families as
they began to recover and rebuild. The
distribution was not just about providing
food; it was a gesture of compassion and
solidarity. Our team members, along with
local volunteers, personally handed over
the kits to each family.

In the wake of the devastating floods that
recently swept through Kutadampadam,
Ward 12 of Chalakudy Municipality, the
Oleevia Foundation stepped in to offer
hope and solidarity to the affected families.
As the floodwaters receded and families
began returning from the safety of relief
camps, they were met with the harsh reality
of their situation—damaged homes, lost
possessions, and the overwhelming task of
rebuilding their lives from scratch.

The smiles and tears of gratitude from the
recipients were a poignant reminder of the
impact we can make when we come
together as a community. For many of
these families, the floods have taken away
more than just material possessions. The
emotional toll of seeing their homes
submerged and their belongings destroyed
is immeasurable. At the Oleevia
Foundation, we believe that in times of
crisis, it is our duty to stand by those in
need, not just with material assistance but
with empathy and human connection.




LOOKING FORWARD

This initiative 1s part of our broader
commitment to providing timely and effective
support to vulnerable communities across
Kerala. We understand that the road to
recovery 1s long and arduous, and while the
immediate relief provided through these food
kits 1s a start, we are actively exploring ways to
continue our support in the coming weeks and
months.

As we move forward, we invite our supporters
and well-wishers to join hands with us in this
mission. Whether through donations,
volunteering, or spreading the word, every little
bit helps in making a difference. Together, we
can help these families not just survive but
thrive, rebuilding their lives with dignity and

hope.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to the local
authorities, volunteers, and our dedicated team
members who made this distribution possible. It
is through collective effort that we can truly
make a difference.




